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July 18, 2023 

  
I-195 Redevelopment District   

   
ADDENDUM NO. 001  
Questions & Answers  

  
 

Request for Proposals  
for 

Accounting & Bookkeeping Services 
 
The I-195 Redevelopment District (“District”) is requesting proposals (“Proposal”) from firms 
qualified to provide accounting and bookkeeping services (“Consultant(s)”) on an on-call basis. 
 
Question #1: Whether companies from outside USA can apply for this? (like from India or 
Canada).  
Answer #1: This solicitation does not preclude proposals from companies outside of the United 
States.  
 
Question #2: Whether we need to come over there for meetings?  
Answer #2:  In-person meetings may be necessary at times depending on the service 
requested. 
 
Question #3: Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside the USA? (like, from India or 
Canada)  
Answer #3: This solicitation does not preclude tasks performed outside of the United States. 
 
Question #4: Can we submit the proposals via email? 
Answer #4: One (1) electronic (PDF) version and four (4) printed copies of the complete 
proposal must be mailed or hand-delivered in a sealed envelope marked: 
 

I-195 Redevelopment District 
Attn:  Accounting & Bookkeeping Services RFP 

225 Dyer Street, 4th Floor 
Providence, RI  02903 

 
 

***End of Addendum *** 
 


